
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: April 23, 2024

Subject: R-20-24: Public Service Recognition Week

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to honor the contributions of Annapolis public servants by
recognizing Public Service Recognition Week in the City of Annapolis, May 5-11, 2024.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation does not have a direct impact on operations.

Impact of legislation on staffing
The City is pleased to support this resolution to recognize the hard work and dedication of those
who work for the City of Annapolis. Their many contributions deeply influence how residents
and visitors experience the City and help make Annapolis such a wonderful place to live, work,
and play. Thank you!

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


